Dr. Gregory Hobaugh

Superintendent / Elementary School Principal
High Bridge Elementary School

40 Fairview Avenue

High Bridge, NJ 08829

March 8, 2021
Dr. Hobaugh,

The purpose of this letter is to inform you upon completion of this
school year on June 30,2021, I will be retiring effective July 1, 2021.

Please know that over the years I have very much enjoyed working
with you and all those in the school.

Regards,
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Kathy Bart

ce:
Emma Alparone — Elementary School Assistant Principle
Heather Valenta — Assistant to the Business Administrator



